
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 2 – CELEBRATING THE 150TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE 
MACBETH CENTRE 
 

 
Standing in the names of:  
 

(i) Councillor Zarar Qayyum 
 

(ii) Councillor Andrew Jones 
 
 
This Council congratulates the Macbeth Centre on its 150-year anniversary and 
notes that it has been a cornerstone of adult education and community engagement 
since its construction.  
 
Over this time, the Centre has empowered countless residents, supporting personal 
development and lifelong learning. Its recent roof renovation, completed in October, 
ensures that this historic building will continue to serve the community for many 
years to come, forming a key part of the administration’s commitment to skills-led 
economic growth. 


